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1. The SSWG has met twice since the March ROS meeting, Mar 23 and Apr 6.

2. The SSWG established a schedule for the 2012 DSA case builds and worked through many of the details involved with the interim case building process during the Mar 23rd meeting.
3. Preparatory work for DSA case building is under way.
4. Work on the April TPIT updates to the DSA and DSB cases is progressing on schedule.
5. The SSWG is currently reviewing PGRR003 and plans to submit group comments to PGRR003 in the middle part of May.

